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Update 1800z Nov 30: A strike by airport workers at LLBG/Tel Aviv which was originally
planned for this weekend has now been cancelled.

The Airports Authority says the strike was canceled after the government intervened and were able to
reach a deal with the workers’ union to delay any strike action this weekend.

We’ll keep this page updated with any more news as we get it.

https://ops.group/blog/tel-aviv-strike/

